
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

July 12, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Advice 24-04—Housekeeping Filing 

In accordance with RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-07-880, and WAC Chapter 480-80, PacifiCorp 
d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company submits the following revised tariff sheet applicable to the 
Company’s electric service in the state of Washington. The Company respectfully requests an 
effective date of August 12, 2024. 

Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 24.2 Schedule 24 Small General Service 

Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 51.1 Schedule 51 Street Lighting Service—
Company-Owned System 

Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 53.1 Schedule 53 Street Lighting Service—
Customer-Owned System 

CANCEL Original Sheet No. 53.2 Schedule 53 Street Lighting Service—
Customer-Owned System 

The purpose of this filing is to correct the following typographical or clerical errors in Schedule 
24, 51, and 53. 

Sheet 24.2—Add a superscript “1” before “Annual Load Size kW shall be the greater of:” 
Sheet 51.1—Correct Level 6 LED Equivalent Lumen Range from “>15,501” to “>15,500” 

   Correct the spacing in the Level 5 price from “$11. 78” to “$11.78” 
Sheet 53.1—Remove “(continued)” from the bottom 
Sheet 53.2—Cancel to eliminate duplicate sections from Sheet 53.1 

While these changes are non-substantive in nature, PacifiCorp is proposing these edits to avoid 
any potential confusion and to ensure the tariffs are clean and comprehensible for customers. 

PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all data requests regarding this matter be addressed to: 

By e-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com   
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Please direct informal questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulation Policy and Operation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585 
Matthew.Mcvee@PacifiCorp.com 
 
 
Enclosure 
NEW-PAC-Attach-A-7-12-24.pdf 
NEW-PAC-Attach-B-7-12-24.pdf 
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